
Lake Erie Yearly Meeting – Youth Activities Fund 
Application for Assistance 

 
The Youth Activities Fund can be used to provide scholarships for activities and conferences for the 
youth of the Yearly Meeting. This includes our own retreats as well as gatherings of larger circles of 
Friends, such as the FGC Annual Gathering. This fund is not to be used for scholarships to attend 
academic institutions.  
   
Approval of expenditures from the Youth Activities Fund is the responsibility of a committee consisting 
of the presiding clerk, the treasurer, and the clerk of the Youth & Children Committee. The Yearly 
Meeting assistant clerk and the clerk of Finance Committee are available for consultation as needed.  
 
*************************************************************************************  
Name: 

Address: 

Phone:     Email: 
 
Purpose for which funding is requested: 
 
 
Date(s) of the event: 
 
How will this benefit you, your monthly meeting, and Lake Erie Yearly Meeting? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have your received support from the Youth Activities Fund previously? If so, how often? 
 
Previous times you have attended this event: 
 
 
In the following, please be as specific as possible: 

Costs: 

   Travel (actual cost): _____ Registration: _____ Housing: _____ Other: _____   Total: ______   
 
Have you applied for funding from your monthly meeting or other sources? 
 
If so, what amounts have you requested? 
 
 

Amount requested from Youth Activities Fund (maximum $300 per person): ___________ 

 
 
Please return this form to the LEYM Treasurer, Mike Hinshaw (xochitl23@frontier.com). 
 


